Carolyn Gibbs Statement

[ accept the Senate nomination for the Committee on Instructional Program
Priorities. [ believe it important that the committee membership include faculty that
have been a part of the document's evolution and therefore my interest is in helping
to ensure continuity as the details of the policy's process is further developed.

My Qualifications

[ have been a Faculty Senator since 2007 representing the Department of Design.
Over the last few years | have been active in the development of several Senate
documents and policy statements. My involvement in departmental, college and
university-wide activities and committees is diverse and includes areas focused on
outreach, technology, general education, assessment, classroom design, governance,
faculty evaluation and faculty development.



